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EDITION 12	JANUARY  2021Happy New Year South Lake families!
We hope everyone is well rested and ready for 2021! After the Winter break we welcomed back our teachers and staff by providing coffee, fruit, granola bars and chocolates for their first day back to school. (First day is always tough!)
Following our December Book Fair, we donated new books for the South Lake Library from our Librarian’s wish list; your kids can check them out now. Happy reading!
PTSA applied for and received a Healthy Hydration Grant of $1000 from the National PTA (one of only 3 awarded in California!)
We started organizing the Mile Challenge for February (2/9 - 2/12). We have many great prizes, and are still looking for more prizes and donations for our Raffle. Please contact us if you have a prize you can contribute.
We are looking for parents who want to help out our PTSA for the next school year by serving on the Board in one or more open positions.The time commitment is minimal, and the rewards of being your child’s advocate are  priceless!! We’d love to hear from you – please get in touch!
If your kid is artistic, check out the Water District of OC Water Awareness poster contest; www.mwdoc.com to submit entries and win prizes!
Maya (2020 – 2021 PTSA President)

KEEPING YOU INFORMED
CHECK OUT OUR REGULARLY UPDATED WEBSITE AT https://southlakeptsa.com
JOIN OUR SOCIAL MEDIA SITES – INSTAGRAM AND FACEBOOK – FOLLOW US, LIKE US, SPREAD THE WORD!
JOIN US AT OUR MEETINGS – WE LOVE TO SEE NEW FACES – OUR NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS 02/24/21
JOIN THE PTSA!! WE WELCOME EVERYONE!



 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER
We are already planning for next year. We are looking at revising the bell schedule if we are back 5 days a week. We will elicit feedback from staff, students, and parents.
Two years ago, our staff had training on a social/emotional screening tool for students called DESSA. South Lake will be piloting this program beginning 2/1/21. This  8-question survey will only take a few minutes and will take place during sixth period for everyone.
The math team has been doing a lot of after school intervention with great results for our students.
There will be a lot of consideration for distance learning when it comes to placement for classes next year. Regular year-end benchmarks are staying the same.
We are brainstorming 8th grade Promotion ideas; please share any suggestions you may have!
Charlie K. won 2nd place in the Mask contest by OC Health Agency which came with a $6000 Staples gift card for South Lake school and technology supplies.
               JoinVolunteerSupport
COUNSELOR’S CORNER
Kids are struggling with finding motivation during this time which is entirely understandable. We are working on Speak Up We Care ideas with ASB and YAT.
Ms. Watkins is attending homework club twice a week to check in via zoom with kids who are struggling academically, and helping with academic support  in Advisement classes.
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES
02/02 - CHICK FIL A RESTAURANT NIGHT 5-8 pm
02/ 9 - 02/12   - MILE CHALLENGE
02/15  - PRESIDENT’S DAY - NO SCHOOL
02/24  -  PTSA GENERAL MEETING 8:30 AM, Zoom
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